





What is it?

The "SWAMP Monitor" is an electronic newsletter distributed by SWAMP to communicate program advances and changes, the development of new resources and tools, and other important water quality related information.

Why is it important to the State?

In order to support effective resource management and stewardship, SWAMP communicates the results of its monitoring, coordination, and assessment activities through a number of information products designed to efficiently convey information in a timely manner to decision makers, stakeholders and the general public. The purpose of the Monitor Newsletter is to raise awareness

of the Program by communicating major undertakings and accomplishments to a wide audience.

Why is it important to me?

The newsletter provides quick links and interesting stories to keep the subscriber up to date on new and noteworthy SWAMP activities throughout the state.

How will this information be used?

The information is sent to the subscriber and is also posted on the SWAMP website.

To view the most recent SWAMP Monitor Newsletter click here.

